DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-2922/1dn
FROM THE MGD:jld:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

May 29, 2001

Rep. Musser:

1. The language regarding pension eligibility would cover a person whose eligibility
is based partly on his or her service as a peace officer and partly on his or her work in
some other government position, but only if the person’s final job was as a peace officer.
Is that okay?

2. Do you want to exempt retired peace officers from the prohibitions under s.
941.235 or 941.237, stats.?

Please let me know if you have any questions or changes.

Michael Dsida
Legislative Attorney
Phone: (608) 266—9867



